HOUSTON CANOE CLUB

5743 Warm Springs Houston, Texas 77035

2 March 1983

YMCA Dad's Club Branch 1006 Voss Road Houston, Texas 77055

Attention: Ms. Michele Lowrance

Dear Michele,

On behalf of the Houston Canoe Club I would like to extend our appreciation to the Dad's Club Branch of the YMCA for allowing us the use of your facilities for our kayaking rolling sessions during the month of February.

As we discussed when I first contacted you, we were looking for pool facilities on a week night to be able to continue the rolling sessions year around. The weather is so beautiful now that we are losing interest in the rolling sessions on Saturday afternoons. The call of the rivers seems to be luring the boaters away from the pool sessions.

I hope that next winter we can contact you again for the use of your facilities. Everyone was extremely helpful and cooperative and we appreciate it very much.

Thank you for all your help.

Sincerely,

Betsy Butler

Houston Canoe Club